



16th January 2026

Dear [REDACTED]

Having received quotes for both cost and estimated timeframe it has become obvious that our RNP project is not viable as procedure designers appear to be snowed under with work and are therefore unable to commit in a timely fashion. [REDACTED]
[REDACTED]

With that in mind and following discussions with our owners and Egnis I unfortunately am writing to advise you that we are withdrawing our RNP application.

Yours sincerely
[REDACTED]